
  

  
NOTICE OF INTERRUPTIONS TO 

NORMAL TRAFFIC FLOW DUE TO 

ROADWORK REPAIRS ON M3 

(NORTHBOUND) AT CONSTANTIA 

The traffic on the northbound carriageway of the M3 between 

Ladies Mile Rd Interchange (Exit 16) and Tokai Rd Interchange 

(Exit 21) will be affected by road repair construction works 

from approximately 18:00 on Friday 18 November 2022 until 

05:00 on Monday 21 November 2022. 

  

The left-hand lane of the M3 between these interchanges will 

be closed during the construction period.  

The Western Cape Government is working hard to 

maintain our roads. Please drive carefully during 

this period of construction. Let us work together to 

ensure that our roads are safe. For You. 



 

The objective of this project is to repair approximately 60m of the northbound carriageway of the M3 

freeway which settled as a result of heavy winter rains. The repair works are to be carried out by Baseline 

Civil Contractors. 

The left-hand lane of the repair works area will be closed off with concrete barriers over a distance of 

approximately 100m between Ladies Mile Rd Interchange (Exit 16) and Tokai Rd Interchange (Exit 21). 

Traffic will continue to be able to use the right-hand lane and shoulder during the construction period.   

The public is requested to be patient and exercise caution during this time. The use of alternative routes 

is advised to avoid possible delays.   

 

  

 


